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Closure of hearing 

 

1. Further to our Minute 6, we have now undertaken further site visits and have 
received the right of reply statement from Mr Daysh.  
 

2. We are satisfied that we do not require any additional information and 
accordingly close the hearing. 
 

3. Our deliberations will now continue, with a view to issuing a recommendation 
to the Council as early in 2019 as we are able. 

 

For and on behalf of the Plan Change 83 Hearing Panel: 

 

Alick Shaw 
Chair 


